Myers, Jeanie

—_—
From: Luanne Crilly
Sent: 2020/10/15 9:29 AM
To: Myers, Jeanie
Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL]JApplication No. A-2020-0084

Good morning Jeanie,

This is my submission:

Further to the application No. A-2020-0084 for relief from the By-law for a below grade entrance — please be
advised we are not in favour of this relief being granted.

We have single family homes on Rosebud Avenue and do not support basement apartments, given the size of
our homes and available parking. As well, the homes are too close for comfortable access to a below-grade
entry.

Please confirm that this has been registered as a non-support to the relief of the existing by-law further to the
application number noted above.

Thank you,

78 Rosebud Avenue



